Ennis, David, EMNRD

From: Stanley King <kingstanley67@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 12:17 PM

To: Ennis, David, EMNRD; Shepherd, Holland, EMNRD

Cc: Apache; Vicki Moore; babe; Bob Moore; kathy Knapp; Tony Estrada; William Bradford; Beth Miller; John

Gebhardt; Victoria Linehan; Frank DeAngelis; Gary Clauss; Cordelia Rose; Marianne Scharn; Linda
Gebhardt; Niels Mandoe; hilary klein; Moeny, John, ENV; Leia Barnett

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Permit CA027EM Summa Silver Mogollon Non Compliance

Attachments: IMG_3341.jpg

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

Greetings Mr. Ennis,
Please find attached photos of Fannie Road a few days after Summa Silver Corp pulled out of Mogollon NM. The Fannie
Road is now not safely usable by high clearance 4 wheel drive vehicles. Please include these photos on your permit web

page Summa Silver Mogollon CAO27EM.

Please include the Section 10 paragraph G non compliance record in any renewal application requested by Summa Silver
Corp.

We, the Mogollon Concerned Citizens are requesting to be be included in any renewal application process between you,
the NM MMD and Summa Silver Corp.
For the record,

Stanley King















	2023-03-13 Mogollon Concerned Citizens photos of road damage_Summa Silver
	Binder1
	IMG_3338
	IMG_3339
	IMG_3340
	IMG_3341


